
Admissions Criteria 2022/23 

Admissions Policy 

Our admissions process is part of the Local Authority co-ordinated scheme. Application forms 
are available from the Local Authority in the autumn before admission. 

The school's admission number is 30. Where the number of applications is lower than the 
school's admission number, all applicants will be admitted. If there are more applications than 
places available then all applications will be considered, together and at one time by a 
committee of the Governing Body. 

Oversubscription criteria 

If the number of applications for the reception class or a particular year group exceeds the 
number of places available, the following criteria will be used. 

1. Children looked after by a Local Authority and children who were previously looked
after but ceased to be so because they were adopted ( or became subject to a residence
order or special guardianship order). From 1st September 2021 this also includes
children who it appears to the admission authority were in state care outside of England
but ceased to be in state care through adoption.

2. Children who would have a brother or sister at the school at the time they start school.

3. Children who live in the designated catchment area for St. Patrick's C.E. Primary
Academy.

4. Children of people who regularly worship at St. Patrick's Church.

5. Children who live within the boundary of the Parish (or areas) of St Patrick's Salter
Street. (A map of the Parish can be viewed by mutually convenient appointment at St.
Patrick's C.E. Primary Academy, Salter Street, Earlswood, Solihull B94 6DE)

6. Other children






